
 
 

President’s Greeting Card 2010  
Call for Submissions 

 
 

The Office of the President is seeking submissions from University of Manitoba students of 
original works of their art, to use as the cover of the President’s annual holiday greeting card.  
 
One piece of selected artwork will be featured on the President’s 2010 card. This is a wonderful 
opportunity to showcase your work to members of the University, community, corporate 
donors and friends.  
 
Please note that reproduction of the image is for the sole purpose of the presidential greeting 
card and that no financial gain will be made from the reproduction. 
 
All submissions will be reviewed by a panel and assessed for their suitability.  In the event that 
no suitable submissions are received, alternate artwork will be used. 
 
 
GUIDELINES:  
Entries must be ORIGINALS and must fit within the parameters of a 3.875 x 9.25 inch card.   
 
SUBMISSION: 
Email up to 3 images of artwork in the following format:  
JPEG (CMYK or RGB) 
300 dpi (at a final size of 3.875” x 9.25”) 
Include a title and description of the work, date, artist name, biography, email address and phone 
number.  

 
DEADLINE: 
Friday November 19, 2010  
 
To submit please e-mail: holly_campbell@umanitoba.ca 
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